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Please remember to share the newsletter with your spouse! 

President’s Comments 

Greetings to All, 

 

I would like to thank Dr. William Baran, one of our newest members, for his 
informative briefing on the US Public Health Service.  He provided an insight on 
this small but extremely important group of professionals that I for one knew little 
about.  I remember seeing the Surgeon General of the US appear on TV giving 

briefings on different subjects and always wondered why they were in uniform.  I was under the 
impression they were all civilians.  Now I know better. Again, thank you Bill. 

As we get closer to the 100 most dangerous days of the year, Memorial Day to Labor Day, all 
the safety briefings I heard and read over my Air Force career come to mind.  Whether you are 
staying in the Valley or heading out of town to cooler locations for the summer, please take 
extra precautions when planning your activities.  For those of us staying in the valley, remember 
to protect yourself from the sun and heat when venturing out during the day.  If you are traveling, 
remember to preflight your vehicle and maybe even have it professionally serviced prior to 
departure to avoid any breakdowns along the way.  Always let someone know what your activity 
plans are, with an expected return date or time, in the event you have an accident and don't 
return as expected.  Keep your cell phone charged.  We want to see everyone back when we 
resume our dinner meetings in the Fall. 

Since this will be the last newsletter until September please be safe and I hope to see many of 
you at our luncheon meetings during the Summer.  Our last Board meeting before we break for 
the summer is May 13th and the Dinner meeting is May 19th.  Hope to see you there. 
 

Warmest Regards 

John Bushko 
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2019 OFFICERS 
 

President, Lt Col John Bushko 480-759-1717 jabushko@earthlink.net 
 

1st VP, CW4 Arlan Allen 602-283-5862  cw4allen@cox.net    
 

2nd VP, Capt. Al Anderer 480-227-1022 al_anderer@cox.net  
 

VP Auxiliary, Mrs. Judy Bushko 480- 759-1717 jdbushko@earthlink.net  
 

Secretary, Mrs. Peggy Allen  
 

Treasurer, Col Thomas Ralph 
 

Past President, MG Dave Rataczak         

  

2019 COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

Programs CW4 Arlan Allen 

Membership Capt. Al Anderer 

Personal Affairs Lt Gregory Moore 

Legislative MG Dave Rataczak 

Newsletter Mrs. Marlene Fox 

Website Lt. Ann Ferguson 

Transition Coordinator Lt Col James Austin 

Director  Maj. Austin Foote  

Director Mrs. Ann Schminke 

Director Capt. George Meegan 

Director Lt Col Sheryl Mauldin 

Director Capt Ed Mangan 

CAS Membership Maj Norm Poole 
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mailto:jabushko@earthlink.net
mailto:cw4allen@cox.net
mailto:al_anderer@cox.net
mailto:jdbushko@earthlink.net


Superstition Mountain Express                                   

2 

   AUXILIARY NEWS: from Judy Bushko                                       

 
 
The auxiliary met in April and made Hygiene Kits before we relaxed and enjoyed our lunch.  Judy and John 

Bushko delivered 35 Hygiene Kits to the VA resource center.   

There were six cell phones donated for our “Cell Phones for Soldiers Project”.  Yes, we are still doing this, so if you have any 
old phones, working or not, please bring them to any of our functions.  

 

Our next luncheon will be on Friday, May 10th at 11:30 at Dobson Restaurant.  We will not work on a project this month.  

Thank you for your continued support and donations. Always looking for new ideas and projects. z Judy 

480- 759-1717 jdbushko@earthlink.net 

 

 

April Dinner Meeting 
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Our 50/50 raffle was hosted by Ann Schminke.  Judy Bushko won the pot.  Most of our raffles will now be 

50/50 raffles.  If you would like to help out and man the table at one of our dinners or picnics please contact 

Arlan Allen.  602-283-5862  cw4allen@cox.net      
                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                
   Superstition Mountain  MOAA Auxiliary 

Luncheon     
at Dobson's Restaurant  

 
May 10, 2019 - Lunch at 11:30am 

Order lunch off the menu 

 No reservation needed 
 

 

 
 

      Come in out of the heat  

and join us for lunch this summer  
 

June 14th, July 12th, and August 9th  

Same place – Same time – Same wonderful people! 

 

 

Superstition Mountain Chapter MOAA  
 

Dinner Meeting May 19, 2019 
 

4:00pm Social – 5:00pm Dinner 
 

Dobson’s Restaurant at the golf course 

2155 S. Dobson Rd., Mesa, AZ 
 

Guest speaker 

Matthew K. Scott, speaking on the selection and burial 

of the first unknown soldier in Arlington Cemetery. 
 

Menu choices 

Filet of Beef; Chicken Cordon Bleu or Fish & Chips. 

 All meals include Green Salad, Vegetables, 

 Dinner Rolls, Dessert & Coffee or Tea 

$25.00 per person 
 

Reservations by Wednesday May 15th to Arlan Allen  

4201 W Luke Ave, Phoenix AZ 85019  

602-283-5862 - cw4allen@cox.net 

 

Our guest speaker Dr. William Baran enlightened us 

on the US Public Health Service.  We all learned 

some things we didn’t know before.  Dr. Baran 

informed us that he was the person that came up with 

the idea for the Chick-fil-A waffle fries.”  Good job, I 

love those fries! 

Pictured on the right, President John Bushko 

presented Dr. Baran with our chapter coin.  

We are delighted to have Bill and his wife Lesley as 

part of our chapter. 

 

 

 

 

 

A Moment of Remembrance 
Join us at our May dinner as we share a few moments 
of silence in remembrance of our Members and 
Veterans who have passed.  

 

mailto:cw4allen@cox.net
mailto:cw4allen@cox.net
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Birthday Congratulations  
                                                                                            

MAY JUNE JULY AUGUST 
    

Al Anderer 22 Alex Banachowski 23 Paula Anderer 17 Connie Barttels 12 
Linda Burch 2 Lesley Baran 22 Alan Ashmore 1 Shirley Davis 6 
Ward Fogelsanger 15 Bart Barrtels 27 Pam Banachowski 31 Harold Fales 8 
Juanita Gray 17 Virginia Bresehan 1 Michael Dickson 19 Fred Ferguson 18 
Claudia Horak 28 Fenwick Burch 8 Royetta Dooley 14 Lucian Ferguson 12 

Connie Koch 29 Keith Cerhan 9 Bob Dulong 29 Austin Foote 1 
Charles McCorkle 24 Gail Dickson 22 Linda Hayball 12 Betty Grenig 14 
George Meegan 20 Martin Dooley 6 Karl Kohlhoff 28 Joan Kohlhoff 21 
Marcella Peters 24 Maryann Fuchs 14 Sheryl Mauldin 17 Arlene Mills 5 14 
Mary Dawn Sandlin  8 Matt Hayball 7 14 Ann Schminke 15 Duke Moore 11 
Betty Schrader 12 Jeane Jackson 8 Hubert Sharp 20 Nancy Nickerson 11 

 John Marsh 12 8  Melody Peebles 22 

 David McClean 20  Rita Roalofs 12 

 Marilyn Miles 2  Jerome Rosplock 28 
 Meredith Moore 3  Rebecca Schmidt 11 

 June Wilson          8  Albert Schneider 21 
   John Scott 28 
   Joseph Sottile 8 28 
    

Anniversary Congratulations  

                 MAY                  JUNE              JULY           AUGUST 
Al & Paula Anderer Arlan & Peggy Allen  James & Bonnie Faull Doug & Donner Conger 
Fred & Ann Ferguson  Greg & Meredith Moore William & Connie Koch Harold & Sharon Fales 
Karl & Joan Kohlhoff  Duke & Lynda Moore Ted & Karen Kondferak Joseph & Helen Goldblatt 
 Bob & Betty Schrader  John & Magdalen Kwak 
   Michael & Jan Ostermeyer 
   Hal & Melody Peebles 
   Gregory & Margaret Romas 

Central Arizona Satellite Chapter   

Our next meeting will be Saturday, May 25, 12:00pm, at the Robson Ranch in Eloy, AZ.  Take Jimmie 
Kerr Rd, exit 198 off I-10.  The chapter’s person of contact is; CWO4 Harold Fales, USN Ret.  The 
chapter meets on the last Saturday of each month.  This is subject to change. 

For additional information:  please contact CAS POC Harold Fales at droamin@gmail.com (573) 
308-8372 or CAS Membership Rep. Norm Poole at nrpoole1066@gmail.com (520) 836-8456. 

                      

 

 
 

J.R. and Dianne   

 

Sunday May 19th JR and Diane will entertain us with 

their wonderful music during our Social Hour. 
 

 
 

Dancing optional! 

mailto:droamin@gmail.com
mailto:nrpoole1066@gmail.com
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CHAIRMAN REPORTS 
 

 

1st Vice President 
Arlan Allen- Programs  

May! The last of our dinner meetings, prior 
to the summer break.  May usually brings 
us our triple digit temperatures, but they 
arrived early this year!  

Each May, we recognize Memorial Day in remembrance 
of our fallen heroes.  In the spirit of Memorial Day, our 
guest speaker, Matthew K. Scott, will be doing a 
presentation that will focus on the selection and burial 
of the first unknown soldier in Arlington Cemetery.  
His research includes the use of a report developed by his 
grandfather, who was a clerk in the Cemetery Division of 
the Department of War, and who was directed to 
document the details of the ceremony in France and the 
burial in Arlington in November of 1921. 

The meal choices for the May meeting will be Filet of Beef; 
Chicken Cordon Bleu or Fish & Chips.  The meeting will 
be on May 19th, with social hour beginning at 1600 and 
dinner at 1700, so please have your reservations to me 
by May 15th.  You can contact me by phone 602-283-5862 
(can leave a message) or email 

cw4allen@cox.net.   We will also, have JR & Diane 

providing musical entertainment.   

June starts our summer luncheons with the June date 
changed, due to a conflict with Father’s Day, to the 23rd. 

As a reminder, our guest speaker for June will be 2nd Lt 
AJ Miller, who will graduate from the US Air Force 
Academy on May 30, 2019.  AJ is a 2015 graduate of 
Basha High School and was the recipient of the MOAA 
JROTC Medal and US Flag that was flown over the 
Capital.  I encourage everyone, who is able, to attend this 
meeting and congratulate 2nd Lt Miller on his graduation 
and commissioning, plus his marriage.  I’m sure you will 
find the next generation of officers are highly skilled, 
trained and motivated. 

July and August dates return to the third Sunday of each 
month.  Social hour begins at noon with lunch served at 
1300.  Meal choices for the summer are:  Cheeseburger 
w/American cheese & fries; Rueben and Fries; BLTTA w/ 
Fries (Bacon, Lettuce, Tomato, Turkey & Avocado) or 
Chef Salad. 

For those of you who will be traveling for the summer, 
please have safe travels and enjoy your summer.  We 
look forward to seeing you on September 15th when we 
return to our evening meetings.  This meeting will be a 
Western Night with music provided by JR & Diane!   
 

CW4 Arlan R Allen, USA, Retired 
 
 

                              

2nd Vice President 

Al Anderer - Membership 
 

While making a JROTC presentation, I took 
the opportunity to talk to the instructor (a 
retired Maj.) about MOAA and specifically 

our chapter.  I followed the presentation up with an email 
and attached a copy of our award-winning newsletter.  
What better way to sell our chapter than putting a face (or 
faces) on it?  I also had a chance to chat about the chapter 
with other presenters.  So, if you are presenting awards, 
take the opportunity to recruit a new member and friend 
for the chapter. 

I received a daunting list of MOAA members in the east 
valley who are not members of our chapter (over 1,000.)  
A lot have moved (phone number disconnected) or 
passed on, and hardly any have email addresses listed.  
I’m slowly working through the list but would accept help 
from any volunteers.  If willing, I’ll send you a list of ten 
phone numbers to call, a format for a message to present, 
a message to leave if no answer, and a follow up email to 
send if you can get an email address.  Call or email me if 
you’d like to help.  
480-227-1022 al_anderer@cox.net  

 

 Treasurer 

Tom Ralph             
 

Hopefully all of you got your income taxes 
done and filed.  With any luck, you had a 
smaller tax bite this time. Our chapter also 

has to file a tax report annually to the IRS, but since we 
are a non-profit and we are so small, we have no tax 
liabilities. Thank you all for the support for your chapter 
and get ready for the heat. Make some plans for getting 
somewhere cool for at least a little while this summer.  
  
 

Transition Coordinator 

James Austin 

Need A Job? 
Configuration Engineers needed in 
Scottsdale, Arizona to design, configure, 
test, and implement CCDA software 

systems for clinical Healthcare Mangement. Analyze 
product requirements and develop customization plans, 
including front-end architecture and database designs. 
Requires three years toward a Bachelor’s Degree, plus 
three years’ experience. Interested Veterans apply to: 
Orion Health,Inc., D. Wahl, Job I.D.# CE2318, 7350 E. 
Evans Road, Suite C-100, Scottsdale, AZ 85260.  

Continued next page 

 

mailto:cw4allen@cox.net
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=/wfbI0he&id=29C1BC8383456B3D1F60F7CDC303F29E02B8490C&thid=OIP._wfbI0hecXZtu3fQKBoawwEsCZ&q=army+helicopter+clip+art&simid=608000816230630179&selectedIndex=0
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Veterans are reminded that now is the time to get their 
credentialing and testing completed for the 2019-2020 
academic year for Arizona schools, colleges and 
universities. 

Boeing, Intel, American Express, GoDaddy, USAA, 
Microchip, Northern Arizona University, the City of 
Flagstaff, and Sanderson Ford have already put forth 
encouragement for veterans to seek employment with 
their firms and businesses for calendar year 2020. It’s 
nice to be wanted and even nicer to be needed and 
appreciated for the training, experience and maturity that 
your military service has provided. A word to the wise job 
seeker in the Phoenix Metroplex should be sufficent!  

A reminder also that veteran dependent spouses are 
encouraged to seek out those local firms that openly 
encourage and provide job opportunites to supplement 
family income.  

Jim Austin 
Transition Coordinator 
Superstition Mountain Chapter MOAA  
 
 

Legislative  
Dave Rataczak 

 
From MOAA National Take Action Website 
May 2, 2019 

These important issues require your immediate 
attention. Send your elected officials a MOAA-
suggested message today. 

MOAA National Legislative Action items are available to 

you at http://www.moaa.org/  . Click on ‘Take Action’ at the 

top of the page. 

Ensure Safe Housing For Military Families 

When military families face health threats in their homes, 
it can be harder for servicemembers to focus on their 
mission. Congress is considering legislation to address 
health threats in base housing—by remediating 
environmental hazards, establishing strong tenants’ rights 
procedures, and restoring proper oversight of 
construction and maintenance contractors. 

Act now to improve survivors' benefits 

S. 1047 would align Dependency and Indemnity 
Compensation payments with other federal survivor 
benefits. 

Do Not Cap Pay or Cut Benefits 

Military pay and benefits matter. But apparently not to the 
Congressional Budget Office. On its list of budget options 
for lawmakers to consider are capping your pay raises 
and cutting back your BAH. Military families depend on 
BAH, and it’s only right that military pay keep pace with 
civilian salaries. 

 

Do Not Dismantle Military Medicine 

The Defense Department’s fiscal 2020 budget calls for the 
elimination of approximately 18,000 military medical 
positions. This is roughly 20% of the military’s medical 
force. 

Do Not Cap Pay or Cut Benefits 

Military pay and benefits matter. But apparently not to the 
Congressional Budget Office. On its list of budget options 
for lawmakers to consider are capping your pay raises 
and cutting back your BAH. Military families depend on 
BAH, and it’s only right that military pay keep pace with 
civilian salaries. 

Do Not Raise TRICARE Fees 

Think your health care already costs enough? So do we. 
But jacking up your TRICARE fees and out-of-pocket 
costs is on the list of budget options for lawmakers to 
consider. That would ignore the price military retirees and 
their families have paid up front with their service and 
sacrifice. 

Support full concurrent receipt for disabled 
military retirees 

Act now to support H.R. 333, the Disabled Veterans Tax 
Termination Act. This bill provides full concurrent receipt 
for disabled military retirees, including Chapter 61 
retirees. 

Act now to end the widow's tax 

Current federal law requires survivors of deceased 
military members to forfeit part or all of their purchased 
Survivor Benefit Plan (SBP) annuity when they are 
awarded the VA’s Dependency and Indemnity 
Compensation (DIC). This loss of any portion of the SBP 
annuity is known as the widow’s tax. For approximately 
66,000 military survivors, the widows tax makes SBP the 
only insurance that you pay into but are legally prohibited 
from collecting. 
 

 

CAS Membership Spokesperson 
Norm Poole 

Harold Fales conducted the 30 March 
meeting, held at Robson Ranch.  Several 
guests attended, including Col. Ron 
Perkins of the Arizona Council of 

Chapters.  Ron discussed our progress and asked both 
CWO4 Fales and Maj. Poole to attend the May COC 
meeting to be held at the Grand Canyon Chapter in 
Flagstaff.  He provided information and presentation 
criteria for the meeting, to be held at the Marriott 
Courtyard on May 2nd and 3rd.  Norm, and his wife Sam, 
will be attending. 

Norm Poole attended the CG Chamber of Commerce 27 
Mar Business after Hours meeting at Caywood Farms, 
west of Casa Grande.  He also attended the retirement  

   

Continued on next page            

http://www.moaa.org/
http://takeaction.moaa.org/app/take-action;jsessionid=tgvysr5a187rzmhlfabcz3ue?engagementId=497762
http://takeaction.moaa.org/app/take-action;jsessionid=tgvysr5a187rzmhlfabcz3ue?engagementId=498946
http://takeaction.moaa.org/app/take-action;jsessionid=tgvysr5a187rzmhlfabcz3ue?engagementId=493696
http://takeaction.moaa.org/app/take-action;jsessionid=tgvysr5a187rzmhlfabcz3ue?engagementId=499523
http://takeaction.moaa.org/app/take-action;jsessionid=tgvysr5a187rzmhlfabcz3ue?engagementId=493696
http://takeaction.moaa.org/app/take-action;jsessionid=tgvysr5a187rzmhlfabcz3ue?engagementId=494195
http://takeaction.moaa.org/app/take-action;jsessionid=tgvysr5a187rzmhlfabcz3ue?engagementId=494302
http://takeaction.moaa.org/app/take-action;jsessionid=tgvysr5a187rzmhlfabcz3ue?engagementId=494302
http://takeaction.moaa.org/app/take-action;jsessionid=tgvysr5a187rzmhlfabcz3ue?engagementId=495393
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social for Helen Neuharth, on 29 Mar , at the Property 
event facility.  Helen retired as the President and CEO of 
the Greater Casa Grande Chamber of Commerce on that 
Friday, after 28 years of service to the Central Arizona 
communities. A search for her replacement is underway. 

This years (2019-2020) Casa Grande, AZ street map is 
about to be printed.  CAS MOAA has an ad in the street 
map, which is widely distributed free to visitors and 
residents of the Central Arizona-Casa Grande area.  It is 
published by the CG Chamber of Commerce. 

In addition to the chamber events, Norm also attended the 
opening of the new Casa Grande Community Recreation 
Center, Boys and Girls Club and fitness center.  The 
Mayor of Casa Grande ask him to attend, since he is a 
member of the Personnel Advisory board of the City.  The 
Mayor combined the opening with his annual State of the 
City review.  Norm used the occasion to network and 
foster interest in MOAA.  He will also be attending the 
Chamber’s Business Before Hours on 12 April at the 
Grande Innovation Academy. 

Norm also resubmitted a revised CAS logo which 
removed the colored diagonal bars behind the modified 
MOAA seal for use in the SMC website and other 
membership recruiting and information activities.  
 

 

Personal Affairs 
Greg Moore 

                         
The Phoenix VA Health Care System is 
sponsoring a Town Hall Meeting with 

Veterans and the Community.  This is a great opportunity 
for you to share information, hear feedback and get your 
questions answered. 

Phoenix VA Health Care System 
Town Hall Meeting 

Tuesday May 14th – 4:30 to 6pm. 
VFW-Dode Morris Post 1760 

65 S MacDonald 
Mesa, AZ 85210 

 

 

ROTC/JROTC 

Karl Pfitzer                
 
 

 
 
 

 

We started our JROTC/ROTC awards 
presentations in April.  At Arizona State 

University, a medal was awarded to a cadet in each of 
the four uniformed branches at the school.  For the first 
time in many years all cadets will receive their 
commissions and enter active duty after graduation in 
May.  In addition to awarding the MOAA medal for their 
academic performance and leadership skills, we were 
very pleased to see the dedication the cadets 
demonstrated towards serving their country post-
graduation. 

During the month, members of our chapter also 
presented award packages to JROTC programs at our 
supported high schools.  During May, Chapter members 
will present awards to the remaining high school 
programs.  I want to again thank all the presenters, 
school sponsors, and Chapter members for their 
financial support and willingness to take time out of their 
schedules to personally present awards at the school 
ceremonies.  Our program continues to receive praise 
from ASU and the high school instructors for our support 
of their cadets.  I want to ensure that all Chapter 
members understand the appreciation they have for our 
continuing support and presence 
480-991-2463 pvkarl@cox.net 

          

Al Anderer presenting MOAA Awards to JROTC students at 

Gilbert High School. 

 

          

 

Memorial Day May 27, 2019  
 

Memorial Day, an American holiday observed on the last Monday of 
known as Decoration Day, it originated in the years following the Civil 
May, honors men and women who died while serving in the U.S. 
military.  Originally War and became an official federal holiday in 1971. 
 

         

mailto:pvkarl@cox.net
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 Auxiliary Sponsored Programs 

   

Hygiene Kits for Vets  
 

Judy Bushko    
 
Some of the items we need for our kits are:  

Hand sanitizer, Razors, Shaving cream, 

Feminine products, Deodorant, Wash cloths, 

combs, white socks, small bars of soap, Tissues (small pkg).  

All of these items are travel size.   

 

Please join in and help, just as you have all stepped up to 

help with all the other great projects the Auxiliary has 

undertaken over the years.  Thanks for your continued 

support!  Over 263 kits made since we started this 

project.!  

One of these cards is included with each Hygiene Kit. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Last Call Blankets for VA Hospital  
   

Blankets are used for covering our veterans who have passed in 
the room and are being moved.  They are covered with these 
blankets and the blanket is then given to the family. 

  

Cell Phones for Soldiers /Helping Heroes Home 
Calling for old phones!                                                                         

 

     
 

When you upgrade your phone, don’t throw those old 
phones away.  Bring them to us.  We’ll send them in to get 
phone time for our troops overseas. Phones don’t need to 
work. 
 

Contact Judy Bushko - 480- 759-1717 
jdbushko@earthlink.net 
 
 
 

Operation Paperback Books 
Ann Ferguson    

         
 

We send paperbacks to the troops and hard 

cover books are taken to the VA Hospital. Bring 

your books to any chapter function, or contact Ann Ferguson.  

480-961-9634 or email vfergusonfnp@cox.net 

 

Since 2012, Over 11320 books taken to the VA Hospital and 
hundreds of paperbacks have been sent out to our troops. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ladies Auxiliary is one of the best and most active 
in the state.  They are always looking for new projects 
that will help our Veterans.  If you have any 
suggestions, contact Auxiliary President Judy Bushko 
480- 759-1717  jdbushko@earthlink.net 
 

 

 

  

   2019     Luncheons   
June 23rd, July 21st, August 18th 

 

Dobson’s Restaurant at the golf course 

Noon Social Hour – 1:00pm Lunch – $20.00 per person 
 

Menu Choices 
Cheeseburger with Fries; Rueben with Fries; Turkey & Avocado Sandwich or Chef Salad.  

 

Reservations by Wednesday before each luncheon to Arlan Alan  

4201 W Luke Ave, Phoenix AZ 85019 - 602-283-5862 - cw4allen@cox.net 

Reservations must be in by the Thursday before the luncheon, 
 

mailto:jdbushko@earthlink.net
mailto:vfergusonfnp@cox.net
mailto:jdbushko@earthlink.net
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=hygiene+kit+clip+art&id=D58A391F2ADFD4DFA752A4380C9A63E788392685&FORM=IQFRBA
mailto:cw4allen@cox.net
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MOAA’s Mission: The Military Officers Association of America (MOAA) is a non-profit veteran’s association dedicated to 
maintaining a strong national defense and to preserving the earned entitlements of members of the uniformed services and 
their families and survivors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

MOAA National & Superstition Mountain Chapter Membership Application 

 
Date __________________Printed Member Name & Initial ___________________________________________________  

Branch of Service__________________________ Rank__________________________________ 

Spouse First Name ____________________________ National MOAA Number ________________________ 
 

Street Address ___________________________________ __City _____________ State _____ZIP______-_________ 
 

Home Phone #__________________________Work or Cell#________________________________ 
 

Please Circle: ARMY--AIR FORCE-NAVY--MARINE CORPS- COAST GUARD--NOAA--PUBLIC HEALTH SVC  
 

Circle All That Apply:  REGULAR-RESERVE-NATIONAL GUARD-FORMER OFFICER-ACTIVE-RETIRED- 
 

MALE___ FEMALE___ WIDOW-___ WIDOWER___ 
 

Member Date of Birth MM____/DD____/YYYY______ Spouse Date of Birth MM____/DD____/YYYY______ 
 

Anniversary Date ______________________E-mail Address _______________________________________ 

MOAA National membership for 2019 has 3 types to pick from.  1. Basic–free-electronic only.  2. Premium- $43.00 a year. 

3. Life membership-fee is age dependent.  As a BASIC Member you will receive electronic newsletters and have opportunities 

to participate in grassroots activism effort. You get Military Officer Magazine via our mobile app. You’ll also have the opportunity 

to attend our career fairs, networking events, and classes and to take advantage of valuable discounts on products and services. As 

a PREMIUM Member you get full access to everything MOAA has to offer, including our full spectrum of our career 
resources (one-on-one career counseling, résumé reviews, and interviewing advice and critiques), countless discounts 
on products and travel, and access to all MOAA exclusive publications and news updates. You’ll be able to tap into 
MOAA’s staff of experts for financial and investment advice, college scholarships for dependents, and much more. 
That’s on top of all the benefits you receive at the BASIC Membership level.  

Superstition Mountain Chapter membership fee is $25 per year.  Spouses of current members may participate in Chapter Auxiliary 

luncheons and activities with no fee.  Chapter bylaws require Chapter members and Chapter Auxiliary members to be members of 

MOAA National. 

For National dues, enclose check for:  $43.00 – Make check payable to MOAA National 

Mail to:  MOAA, Dept. 1488, Maryfield, VA 22116-9820 
 

Enclose check for:  Chapter $25.00 or Auxiliary (SSAC) $12.50  

Make check payable to SMC of MOAA.  Write 2019 dues in the memo line 

Mail Chapter Application and Check to: 

SMC MOAA, Tom Ralph, Treasurer  

20444 N 22nd St, Phoenix, AZ 85024 - Phone 602-569-2130 
 

For More Information Contact, Membership Committee Chairman Al Anderer: 
480-227-1022 al_anderer@cox.net 

 

Name tags are durable hard plastic, white background with MOAA logo and your name engraved in black.  

To place your order, please fill out the form below.  
 

 

 Print first and last name           Select nametag type 

    pin on  or    magnetic 

1. ______________________________________________________     _____   _____ 

2. ______________________________________________________     _____   _____ 

mailto:al_anderer@cox.net
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CLIP AND MAIL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

2019 Chapter Dues Renewal Form 

Annual Dues: $25 Regular Members $12.50 Auxiliary (SSAC) Members 

Please make check payable to SMC of MOAA 

 - - - Write MOAA Chapter Dues on Memo line of the check 

Mail to:   Tom Ralph, Treasurer    20444 N 22nd St, Phoenix, AZ 85024  

Check enclosed; renew my membership for 2019 

Please print name_____________________________ My National MOAA Number______________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone number_____________________ Email ___________________________________________________ 
____ 

May Dinner Meeting 

Sunday May 19, 2019 – Dobson’s Restaurant 

Social Hour 4:00pm Dinner – 5:00pm 
 

Meal Choices: Filet of Beef____ Chicken Cordon Bleu ____ Fish & Chips.  ____ 

$25.00 per meal – Name(s) _________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

Reservations must be in by Wednesday, May 15th 

Make checks payable to:  SMC of MOAA 
 

CLIP AND MAIL TO:  ARLAN ALLEN:  4201 W Luke Ave, Phoenix AZ 85019 
602-283-5862 (can leave message) or email: cw4allen@cox.net  
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ROTC/JROTC Donations 

 

Enclosed is a donation of $____________ or School Awards Sponsor $125.00_________ 

If sponsoring a school, please write the school name here_____________________________ 

Please make check payable to SMC of MOAA 

Write JROTC in the memo line of the check 

Mail to:   Tom Ralph, Treasurer    20444 N 22nd St, Phoenix, AZ 85024  

 

 

Chapter Auxiliary Donations 

 

Enclosed is a donation of $__________________ 

 

This donation may be used for any Auxiliary projects ___________ 

specifically, Hygiene Kits for Vets_____ 

Please make check payable to SMC of MOAA  

Write Auxiliary in the memo line of the check 

 

Mail to:   Tom Ralph, Treasurer    20444 N 22nd St, Phoenix, AZ 85024  

 

 

mailto:cw4allen@cox.net
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Superstition Mountain Chapter 

Military Officers Association of America 

1151 N Joshua Tree Lane 

Gilbert, AZ 85234 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 Chapter Activity schedule - (Dates and times are subject to change) 

Chapter Board  Chapter Auxiliary  Chapter Dinner, 

Meetings Luncheons Picnic, Luncheon Meetings 

May 13th -9am  May 10th - 11:30am  Sunday May 19th - 4:00pm social-5:00pm dinner 

June - No meeting June 14th - 11:30am Sunday–23rd -12 pm social – 1:00pm Lunch 

July - No meeting July 12th -11:30am Sunday July 21st - 12 pm June social – 1:00pm Lunch 

August - No meeting August 9th - 11:30am Sunday August 18th - 12 pm social – 1:00pm Lunch 

September 9th – 9:00am September 13th - 11:30am Sunday September 15th - 4:00pm social – 5:00pm dinner 

October 14th – 9:00am October 11th - 11:30am Saturday October 19th - 11:00am social – 12 noon lunch picnic 

November 11th – 9:00am November 8th - 11:30am Sunday November 17th - 4:00pm social – 5:00pm dinner 

December 9th  – 9:00am December 13th - 11:30am Sunday December 15th - 4:00pm social – 5:00pm dinner 
 

  

 Happy Mother’s Day  
All of you wonderful ladies have a 

great day! 


